
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
October 2, 202 3   
  
  
The CH Foundation, Inc.    
Sandy L. Ogletree    
6102 82 nd Street, Suite 8A    
Lubbock, TX, 79424-0802   
  
    
Enclosed you will find inspiring letters from students who received your scholarship this academic year.  
Because of your generosity, they can participate more fully in their studies in the Jerry H. Hodge School  
of Pharmacy. Through their letters, I hope that you discover how your gifts impact their journey and how  
you contribute to making Texas Tech Universit y Health Sciences Center a special place to prepare for a  
future in health care.   
    
The most impactful testament to your support is the responsible use of your gifts. As students receive  
your scholarship this academic year, our development team will share th eir letters with you; please note  
you may receive multiple letters throughout the year.    
I encourage you to contact our development team at (806) 743 - 2786  should you have questions about our  
scholarship process and to learn more about the impact you are ma king in the lives of these future health  
care professionals.   
    
We are grateful for your commitment to education and your gifts, allowing our students the opportunity to  
pursue their passion for serving others.    
  
  
Warm regards,    
  
  
Grace M. Kuo, Pharm.D., MPH, Ph .D.    
Dean, Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy   
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